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Wednesday 22nd March 2023 

 

Dear parents of children in Year 6, 

We are aware that there are a large number of parents who have not made any 

additional payments towards the school residential trip since paying the deposit. 

We understand that the deadline for payment is not until 26th May, but in order to 

support with meeting this deadline we have devised the following plan: 

 

If you have requested that the school makes an application for a grant on your 

behalf (£84), this will be submitted after the Easter holidays. If eligible, you will 

receive the grant and therefore you may follow the payment plan for those 

children in receipt of a grant. However, please be aware that if the local authority 

assesses that you are not eligible for the grant, the full amount of the residential will 

be payable by you. It is possible that the outcome of the assessment by the local 

authority will not be known until May. 
 

If these payments are not made by the 31st May, your child may not be able to 

attend the school journey. Please do speak to the school if you need any further 

support or email admin@jameswolfe.greenwich.sch.uk. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Victoria Gallagher 

Headteacher 

 
 

 
If your child receives a grant 

Date Plan Amount Paid Plan Amount Paid 

9th December Deposit £20 £20 Deposit £20 £20 

31st March £80 £100 £50 £70 

30th April £80 £180 £50 £120 

31st May £81 £261 £57 £177 
 

Total Paid £261 Total Paid: £177 
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